
RESUMPTION OF COMMUNITY MASSES

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We are glad that the Covid period has eased and we are able to resume many
activities that were disrupted in St. Andrew’s Parish, which our school community is a
part of.

One of them was our Community Mass which we celebrated once a month.

We are resuming these Masses soon so that we can gather and celebrate our
weekend Masses as community of Our Lady of the southern Cross School. As Covid
also has dismantled our organizing teams for these Masses, we invite you to be part
of a volunteer team in organizing and running these Masses.

Please contact Kemp Vinson, our new Pastoral Worker, through the parish office. He
will be very pleased to support you. (Parish Phone Number.: 9741 4144)

The Community Masses are planned to be held as were before Covid hit us.
(We are waiting for teams to be formed.)

First Sunday at Our Lady of Southern Cross School at 10.00am
Second Sunday at Bethany School at 10.00am
Third Sunday at Corpus Christi School at 10.00am
Fourth Saturday at St. John the Apostle School at 5.00pm


